MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

SUBJ:

FAXED MEMORANDUM

Renee’ Loree
CBJ Purchasing Officer

>
Greg Smith(p

CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU

155 SOUTH SEWARD STREET, JUNEAU, ALASKA 99801

Date: February 10, 2017

Engineering Contracts Administrator

CANCELLATION OF BID

Centennial Hall Floor Renovation

Contract No. BE17-156

The above referenced project has been cancelled due to qualifying bids
exceeding available funds.

Additive Additive Additive
Bidders Base bid Alternate Alternate Alternate
No. 1 No. 2 No. 3
North Pacific Erectors $187,000.00 $32,500.00 $22,200.00 $194,500.00
Island Contractors $191,474.00 $47,828.00 $22,763.00 | $194,454.00
K-C Corporation $254,255.00 $43,729.00 ($53,617.00) $146,574.00
Architect’s Estimate $140,000.00 $65,000.00 $55,000.00 $7,000.00

c:  Bidders
Rich Ritter, CBJ Project Manager

CITY AND BOROUGH OF

JUNEAU

ALASKA'S CAPITAL CITY




